
YARM AND DISTRICT POOL LEAGUE 
 

Thursday, 30 November 2023 

 

To All Captains  

 

There have been a couple of things raised which I'd like to cover off prior to our meeting next 

Tuesday these are as follows 

 

FIXTURES 

 

When the initial packs were handed out in September only the first half of the 26-week season was 

included. For clarity the second half will be included within this month's packs and will include fixtures 

for all on the 13th. 

The following two weeks, specifically the 20th and 27th, will not see any games scheduled for fairly 

obvious reasons with the League then picking back up at the start of January. 

Please remember that to extend the season the League will then split into a top seven bottom seven 

scenario to provide six more weeks of Competition before our League winners are determined. Those 

last few fixtures will of course not be clarified until April. 

 

WEBSITE 

 

It's been highlighted that there is a four-point deduction showing against the Thomas Brown A and with 

apologies to them this is clearly an error which we will rectify without delay. 

 

SINGLES DOUBLES 3MAN TEAM 

 

Hopefully despite one piece of negative feedback via social media this week (which attracted some 

appropriate responses) you've all had chance to speak with your players and have entries for these 

Competitions. Please ensure you have names and fees ready for Tuesday so we can move forward with 

this. 

Perhaps the one unknown is the 3 Man Competition where we'll just need to establish we have sufficient 

numbers to make this viable. 

 

For those I don't see next month have a great Xmas and as always ...... enjoy your Pool. 

John 


